
NOTICE OF A MEETING FOR

THE ELECTION OF CHURCHWARDENS


Parish of St James Southam


A meeting for the election of two churchwardens will be held via Zoom* 

at 11am on Sunday 25 April 2021


The meeting to be attended by:

(a) All persons whose names are entered on the church electoral roll of the 

parish; and 


(b) All persons resident in the parish whose names are entered on a register of 
local government electors by reason of such residence.


 


Signed                                                  1 April 2021 

Priest in Charge


	     

*In order to join the meeting please request log on details from Barry Parker at 
barryapcm@icloud.com by Friday 23 April.
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